
Darul Uloom GA, Inc.
1920 Temple Johnson Rd, Loganville, GA 30052, USA

Phone: (678) 789-2800, Email: DarulUloomGA@Gmail.com

Date: March 23, 2025

SUBJECT: Request for Excused Absence for Eid al Fitr Celebration

To Whom It May Concern,

One of the most important yearly celebrations for Muslims all over the world is called Eid
al Fitr which means 'Festival of the Breaking of the Fast'. Every year it is celebrated after
the completion of Ramadhan – the holy month of fasting.

This year Eid al Fitr is scheduled to be on Sunday, March 30 or Monday, March 31,
depending on the sighting of the crescent moon on the evening of Saturday, March 29,
2025. The official announcement will be posted on our website at
www.masjidibraaheem.com and on http://hilalcommittee.org. Congregational prayer
services will be held during the morning hours, and celebrations will continue
throughout the day.

We humbly request that employers, school districts, and other institutions grant excused
absences for Muslim individuals who wish to observe the yearly Islamic holiday of Eid al
Fitr.

We respectfully ask that you consider the absence of your students or employees as
excused for this day in recognition of their religious observance. Your understanding and
cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or require
further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at info@masjidibraaheem.com.

Thank you for your attention and support in the development of an inclusive and
respectful environment for all members of our community.

With best regards,

Mahfuz Rahman


